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Deep sympathy is felt for Mr. and Mrs. G. J. Cochrane, of Stanhope, in the loss of their baby 
son, Graeme Ernest, who passed away suddenly in the early hours of Sunday morning, aged 
one year and 11 months. 

The little boy was taken suddenly ill and was taken to the hospital on Saturday evening 
where, despite every attention, the end came about 4 a.m. on Sunday. 

The funeral was conducted to the Rushworth Cemetery on Monday, the service at the 
graveside being conducted by Mr. G. F. Draffin (Presbyterian). 

Rushworth cricketers attended the funeral as a mark of sympathy and respect to Mr. and 
Mrs. Cochrane. 


